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    Monday Memo  
Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat: This interdenominational weekend retreat is happening 
October 25 – 27, 2024. It is “…a safe place to heal hearts broken by abortion or pregnancy 
loss through miscarriage or stillbirth.”    This weekend is open to ANY person, female or 
male, who has experienced difficulty coping with these losses.  It occurs in a completely, 
warm, non-judgmental, CONFIDENTIAL environment.  For more information, 
visit rachelsvineyard.org or call Terry at thoward@tbaytel.net or Mary Jo at 
cocoa@tbaytel.net.  It's time to move forward! 
 
St. Peter’s CWL:  will be hosting Rosary Sunday, October 27 @ 2pm, St. Peter’s Church, 700 
McIntosh Street.  Reception to follow.  EVERYONE WELCOME 
 
Spiritual Gifts Workshop 2 Timothy 1:6 “Stir into flame the gifts you have received.” 
St Agnes’ prayer Group is sponsoring the Spiritual Gifts Workshop, November 1-2, 2024. It 
will start Friday evening and all day Saturday until 4:00pm. Lunch will be provided. 
Our Facilitators will be Brian Sullivan, representing CCRSO and Charis and Fr. James 

Panikulam Pastor at St. Agnes. Come and discover your gifts for ministry. To Register 
contact Church at 807-475-7489 or gordonmcboyle@gmail.com  All are welcome 

 
Save the date Spiritual Gifts Workshop:  2 Timothy 1:6 “Stir into flame the gifts you have 
received.” St Agnes’ prayer Group is sponsoring the Spiritual Gifts Workshop, November 1-2, 
2024. It will start Friday evening and all-day Saturday until 4:00pm. Lunch will be provided. 
Our Facilitators will be Brian Sullivan, representing CCRSO and Charis and Fr. James 
Panikulam Pastor at St. Agnes. Come and discover your gifts for ministry. All Are welcome. 
To Register contact Church at 807-475-7489 or gordonmcboyle@gmail.com  
 
St. Margaret's Church will be hosting a Parish Mission on November 3,4,5 and 6 at 7:00 p.m. 
facilitated by Fr. Eugene O'Reilly, C.Ss.R.  All parishes are welcome to attend as we prepare 
for the season of advent.  
 
SAVE THE DATE! St. Elizabeth Church CWL:  2-Bit Auction Fundraiser 2024: Sunday, 
November 10th, 2024 from 1-4 p.m. Doors open at 12:30. Tickets: $6 in advance, $8 at the 
door. Great prizes to be won! Refreshments served! Call St. Elizabeth Church for tickets 622-
1085, email steliz@tbaytel.net or pick-up after Mass (Saturday 5 p.m., Sunday 9:30 a.m., 
French Mass at 11:00 a.m.) Licence # M875753 Must be 18 or over. 
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